Chronicles of a Foundation No. 17

Dear Friends,

It's been quite a while since you have received news from us.... Our various activities did not
leave us much time to write these “ Chronicles.” The summer vacations are coming in the North
and we are already have started a new year at home and at the university. It is time to take
contact with you once again. Thank you for supporting us in our mission and our projects.

Very fraternally yours,
Your brothers from Manila
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